
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Redacted 

1/15/2014 9:49:01 AM 
Li, Xian M. (Xian.Li@cpuc.ca.gov) (Xian.Li@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Redacted 

Gokhale, Sudheer K. (sudheer.gokhale@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: DR OIR "bifurcation" issue 

Hi Cindy, 

As I mentioned in our phone call of January 13, the comments ORA summited to the CPUC on 
the "bifurcation" issue were very good, valuable and I think very consistent with those of us 
and many other parties. 

The DR Collaborative group is planning to meet with the CPUC advisors to discuss this issue 
on January 24 and the attached deck is what we are planning to use. Slide 2 summarizes the 
points we feel have a broad consensus and Slide 3 lists the members of the DR Collaborative as 
well as parties we feel made similar points in their comments. We have tentatively included 
ORA in that list of parties. But we want to make sure you would be comfortable with us saying 
that. Also, if you would like to attend the meeting to help communicate the consensus, that 
would be very helpful. 

I'd be happy to discuss this with you (and of course Sudheer and Mike) more. 

Can we hear back from you by 1pm on Friday January 17? 

Hope we work with you on this, as it is critical to the future of providing our ratepayers a 
reasonable range of cost effective DR options. 
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Principal Regulatory Analyst 
Demand Response 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
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